
                                           

                                                                                                   

CIRCULAR NO:15/22-23 
                                                                                       Date: 23/12/2022 
 
 
 

Dear Parent,   
 

 
 

In response to a spike in coronavirus cases in some regions of the world, as per the guidelines 

from the health ministry, necessary control and containment measures will be implemented 

beginning from 27th [Tuesday] December 2022. 

 

Therefore, the parents are requested to ensure that the students follow the COVID 

PROTOCOLS suggested below: 

 

1. Wearing a mask is compulsory. (N-95 is preferred and suggested) 

2. Personal sanitiser bottle (small) to be carried by every student. 

3. Students who have symptoms of an infectious illness should stay home from school and 

get tested. The symptoms include: 

• Fever 

• Cough that becomes productive 

• Chest pain 

• New loss of taste or smell 

• Changes in the skin, such as discoloured areas on the feet and hands 

• Sore throat 

• Nausea, vomiting, belly pain or diarrhoea 

• Chills 

• Muscle aches and pain 

• Extreme fatigue 

• New severe headache 

• New nasal congestion 

 

The school will ensure that the students are further educated regarding social norms to be 

followed when they are at school. 

 

Let us work hand in hand to ensure the safety of our children. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Principal 

DOIS 

 

 


